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28 January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We were delighted to have presented the NCS Summer Programme to Year 11 students at Heckmondwike 

Grammar School on 28 January.  

 

We will be in School again on Monday to answer any questions that your child might have regarding the 

Summer Programme. 

 

Places are limited so we’d encourage you to sign up as soon as possible to give your teen the opportunity 

to take part. 

 

This summer, we’ve got three start dates that you can choose from: 

18 July 2022; 

1 August 2022; and 

15 August 2022. 

 

The embedded document below summarises the Scheme and includes a link to the NCS website - 

wearencs.com – where you can sign up as well as find out more information about the Scheme.   

 

Summer 22 

Programme.pdf
 

 

Once we know your teen is interested, we'll be in touch with you by email or phone to run through the steps 

we need to complete their booking. 

 

Frequently asked questions can be found at wearencs.com/faqs.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Fraser Clark 

Head of NCS 

Huddersfield Town Foundation 

 

 

https://wearencs.com/
https://wearencs.com/faqs

